
Background: 

Original Driver / Issue to Address:   

 In the spring of 2020, several members requested that PJM take a more active role in evaluating and 
overseeing the sector selection and challenge process. This was brought up for discussion due to 
several issues that arose during the annual recertification process in 2020 (i.e. companies selecting 
sectors that they were not qualified for, related parties trying to join inaccurate sectors, etc.).  

 In the Fall of 2020, PJM provided an overview to the SPF on the enhancements that they’ve made to 
the process to confirm and validate selections of new members and members who change sectors in 
the annual process. The only remaining issue for the SPF to discuss is whether further changes could 
be made to the challenge process to enhance administrative efficiency for PJM and ensure accurate 
member selections on an ongoing basis. 
 

Initial Sponsor:  Sharon Midgley  
Subgroup Members:  TBD, if needed  
 
Seeks to Accomplish: Consider changes to the timing requirements of the sector challenge process to 
enhance administrative efficiency for PJM and ensure accurate member selections on an ongoing basis. 
 
 


